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Explanatory note  /  Avant-propos  

This bibliography consists mainly of material found in the 
Main Library and the Legal Library of the External Affairs and 
International Trade Canada. Any call numbers cited pertain to 
these libraries. 

Several new sections have been added in the 5th edition to 
accommodate the large volume of material. Although some cita-
tions which are relevant to two different sections have been 
entered in both for convenience, the reader is advised to check 
all categories of interest to get full coverage on a research 
topic, especially if the topic does not correspond closely with 
any of the categories used in the bibliography. At the beginning 
of some sections there are cross-references to other sections 
with a similar or related content. 

Sections 2, 3, 4 and 6 contain general discussions of free 
trade as well as works which deal with multiple facets of the 
subject; most of these works focus on political, economic or 
business aspects of free trade. These four sections also contain 
titles on topics of a more specific nature for which there are no 
separate sections in the bibliography e.g. the Free Trade 
negotiations. Subsequent sections list works dealing with more 
specific aspects of free trade such as the legal, cultural, or 
regional aspects. 

Section 6 includes nost of the general works on Free Trade 
published before 1984. However, a few pre-1984 items on specific 
topics are listed in the pertinent sections to keep related 
material together as much as possible. Section 11 contains all 
material on the history of the debate on free trade regardless of 
its date of publication. 
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